

## **WOODBRIDGE TOWNSHIP SCHOOL DISTRICT**

P.O. Box 428, School Street Woodbridge, New Jersey 07095 Telephone: (732) 602-8472

Fax: (732) 750-3493

superintendent@woodbridge.k12.nj.us

**Joseph Massimino, Ed.D.** *Superintendent of Schools* 

December 1, 2021

Dear Parents and Guardians,

The Woodbridge Township School District community is devastated by the passing of beloved business teacher Jeffrey Grimm. Mr. Grimm was an important member of our Woodbridge High School staff and he will be deeply missed. Woodbridge High School will have extra grief counselors on hand beginning tomorrow and counseling will continue to be available for any students or staff who may require it going forward.

We ask that you keep the Grimm family in your thoughts and prayers.

Sincerely,

Joseph Massimino, Ed.D.